



MISCELLANEOUS ITEMS

brittohealthcare WARD GREEN LODGE Tel: 01226 786908 Passionate Care in a Luxurious Setting



September—October 2023

W-ARRRR-d Green Lodge??

Yep. Ward Green Lodge had a pirate day on the 18th of October. Rum and gold (or at least gold chocolate coins) were a plenty while staff and residents did their best fancy dress!

Sadly for health & safety reasons, no planks got involved :(



We're on Facebook!

If you didn't already know, Ward Green Lodge has its own Facebook profile! We update regularly with what's been going on in the home and any events that will be coming up in future. Simply add "Ward Green" as a friend on Facebook. Our profile picture is below to help identify the correct profile





An update from Ward Green Lodge

Hello and a warm welcome to Ward Green Lodge. We bring to you what our residents have been doing over the last few months and what is coming up in the forthcoming months.

It's Halloween!

No doubt if you've visited Ward Green Lodge in October you'll have seen we've been celebrating Halloween! We've had activities throughout the month with a spoooooky twist. Reports of dark forces roaming corridors turned out to be exaggerated when the management clocked in.



CQC Rating

Good
Care Quality
Commission

Last Inspection: 29th October 2018

In this issue:

- Halloween Havoc
- Caring UK Awards 2023
- Birthday Celebrations
- Upcoming Events
- You are a pirate!~

Contact Us

Telephone: 01226 786908

Email: ward.green@brittohealthcare.co.uk

Website: www.brittohealthcare.co.uk

Address

Ward Green Lodge Care Home

High Ridge

Ward Green

Barnsley

S70 5HJ

September—October 2023 Edition

We've been nominated again!

In case you haven't already seen, Ward Green Lodge and several of its staff have been nominated for the Caring UK Awards! 7 of our staff have been nominated for individual awards. And the whole team was nominated for a team award! Here are the staff representing us:

- Lucy Crossley: Workforce Development Award
- Michelle Swallow: Dignity in Care Award
- Rob Hopkinson & Janet Hatherell: Chef Award
- Elle Hunter: Palliative Carer Award
- Jon Higgins: Dementia Carer Award
- Joyce Maxwell: Ancillary Worker Award
- Joanne Hopkinson: Care Assessor Award



Happy 70th Birthday Roland!

On the 29th of September, our very own Roland celebrated his 70th Birthday! To celebrated the big 7-0, Ward Green Lodge hosted the Pleasant Pluckers for a little party for Roland. Everyone really enjoyed the entertainment brought in, and we look forward to inviting the Pleasant Pluckers back again!





UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

Every Thursday at 1PM: Game Changer Memory Sessions at 1PM

10th November: Réminiscence for Remembrance Sunday

13th November: Church Service—2PM

14th November: Bank End School Visit—10:30AM

22nd November: Entertainment from Pleasant Pluckers—2PM

1st December: Elf Day Coffee Morning—10:30AM—11:30AM

5th December: Christmas Winter Warmer 10AM—11:30AM

6th December: Entertainer Alex John—2PM

11th December: Church Service—2PM

13th December: Santa & Pony Visit—2PM

20th December: Christmas Party & Entertainer Paul Barrie 10:30—11:30AM

